
[Updated 22 April 2020] 

Raffles Town Club Closure and Update

Dear Members, 

We are now two weeks into the COVID-19 “circuit breaker” period, the Club hopes you and your 
loved ones are doing well, staying healthy and safe. 

With the aim to ‘decisively’ reduce the COVID-19 cases, the government announced on 21 April 
2020, that the “circuit breaker” period will be extended by another 4 weeks to 1 June 2020.

The Club has to abide strictly by the government advisories. We are all facing difficult times and 
globally everyone is affected. 

In addition to our last announcement that F&B vouchers will be given to every membership account, 
we are giving an additional similar F&B vouchers. The F&B vouchers can be used by you or your 
family members within two years after the “circuit breaker” period ends. The vouchers will be 
mailed out together with the April and May 2020 statements of account.

• Every Principal account :
   $100 F&B voucher (6 April - 4 May)
   $100 F&B voucher (5 May - 1 Jun) 

• Every Supplementary account :
   $40 F&B voucher (6 April - 4 May) 
   $40 F&B voucher (5 May - 1 Jun) 

• Every Junior account :
   $20 F&B voucher (6 April - 4 May)
   $20 F&B voucher (5 May - 1 Jun) 

The above vouchers will be in value of $20 each 

We like to thank you, our valued members for all your supports through the years and also to many 
of you who has been supporting us with our food takeaway service and your encouragements to our 
staff who has continuously working hard during this time.

We wish everyone stay healthy and stay safe!

From the management


